
From: Froese, Julie
To: dalemckay@shur-gro.com
Subject: Shur-Gro - Weskada - Notice of Alteration - Additional Information Request
Date: December 4, 2024 3:09:00 PM

Good afternoon, Dale,
 
After initial review of your notice of alteration application, some additional information is
required. Please provide:

A description of the products to be stored in the new space;
Estimated maximum volume of products to be stored;
A description of the exterior secondary containment - including it’s size, the volume of
containment and how it is constructed;
Engineered drawings of the building; and
A general description of the fire safety plan

 
If you have any questions, please contact me. Thank you

 
Julie Froese, B.Env.Sc
Environmental Livestock Coordinator | Environmental Stewardship Division | Environmental Approvals
Branch| 
Environment and Climate Change| Winnipeg, Manitoba |Box 35 14 Fultz Blvd | R3Y 0L6 |
| 204.945.7104| julie.froese@gov.mb.ca |
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